
ESTADO LIBRE ASOCIADO DE PUERTO RICO

DEPARTAMENTO DE INSTRUCCION PUBLICA
OFiCINA DEL .SUPERINTENDENTE DE ESCUELkS

NARANJITO, PUERTO RICO

April 26, 1967

Mr. J. L.. Logan
Principal
Coral Way Elementary School

1950 Southwest Thirteenth Avenue

Miami, Florida 331k5

Dear Mr. Logan:

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you

and your staff, and in particular to Mrs. Betty H. Adams, for

your excellent hospitality.

The experience we gained throughout our visit to your school

will surely aid our English Program as a Second Language in

Puerto Rico.

Your new approach to bilingualism and team teaching gave us

a whole new vision on how to tackle team planning and coopera-

tive teaching.

The use of Audio-visuals is commendable and the creative-

ness of your students is exemplary.

Your approach on tutoring rather than on lecturing by the

teacher is worth to be tested at our level.

We really enjoyed our stay in Miami because you, your staff

and everyone we met made us feel at ease and at home.

Thank you for your hospitality and we sincerely hope that in

a near future we will be in the position of receiving you and your

staff In our school district.

Truly yours,

- -\ecii10 CotreDa8 ar

Zone Supervisor of English
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JAMES C. BENNETF

LYLE E. SIVEBSON

WAYNE K. TEMPLE1DN

April 20, 1.964

Mrs. Betty Adams
Vice-Principal
Coral Way Elementary School
1950 SW. 13th Avenue
Miami, Florida

Dear Mrs. Adams:

Thank you for your courtesy in allowing Dr. Stocks and myself
to visit your very interesting school April 9. We both regreted
that we were unable to spend more time there. Your program is
intriguing and we will be interested in the results as you
continue your experimentation.

You and all of the people involved in the bi-lingual school
project are certainly deserving of congratulations.

Sincerely,

-
-

Lyle E. Siverson
Assistant Superintendent
Division of Instruction

LES : db

S

4015 LEMON STREET P.O. BOX 868
RIVERSIDE, CALIFORNIA 92502
TELEPHONE 686-6082

Superintendent

Assistant Superintendent, Pupil Personnel

Assistant Superintendent, Instruction

Assistant Superintendent, Business



You can
in your school
opportunity to

We would
Area. Mr, Nutt
Okeechobee that

MHM:p

Belle Glade, Florida
6O Northwest Seventh Street
March 13, 1964

Mr, D.L. Logan
1950 Southwest Thirteenth Avenue
Miami, Florida

Dear Mr. Logan:

Mr. Crawford, Mr. Mutt and I wish to express our
appreciation and thanks for your graciousness during our
visit in your school Tuesday. We were greatly helped by
the classroom observations and by the conferences with you
and your teachers. The day was a most profitable one for
us.

be justly proud of the things you are doing
and it was a privilege for us to have had the
visit with you.

like for you to come to visit the Glades
has a special "school" in the middle of Lake
he might let you visit and observe.

(Mrs.)Margaret H. Mosley
Area Supervisor
Palm Beach County

Thank you again for a wonderful visit.

Sincerely,



NEW YORK UNIVERSITY
SCHOOL OF EDUCATION

WASHINGTON SQUARE, NEW YORK 3, N.Y.

DEPARTMENT OP EARLY CHILDHOOD

AND ELEMENTARY EDUCATION AREA CODE 212 SP 7-2000

November 6, 1964

Mr. J. L. Logan
Coral Way Elementary School
1950 S. W. 13 Avenue
Miami, Florida

Dear Mr. Logan:

I am again indebted to you, to Mrs. Adams and to your teachers
for your hospitality to our group when we visited your school last
week. Miss Lowenstein, the student who accompanied us, reported to
our undergraduate class in curriculum development and you would have
been gratified to hear her enthusiasm for your program. It was
particularly interesting to me to hear her analysis because she had
a very clear picture of your purposes and of the organizational
details of the program. Which tells a great deal about the skill and
clarity of the individuals in your school who are responsible for the
smooth running of a complex organization!

When you complete your testing program, we would be appreciative
if you could send us an# available information on the testing materi-
als used, as well as results.

If there is any like&ihood of your being in our area of the coun-
try in the future, we would be privileged to make you or Mrs. Adams
as welcome as you made us feel. Many thanks to both of you.

Cordially,

/1 !
"

Blanche Persky,
Professor of
Education

BP:leb



Miss ANTOINETTE P. WEED

4510 Soum PiuEui SnBEr
NEW ORLEANS, Lou1s1ArA 70125
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Scow, Tbresnuvi tnt EDUCATIONAL PUBLISHERS

EDITORIAL DEPARTMENT 433 EAST ERIE STREET, CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60611

March 15, 1966

Mr. J. L. Logan
Coral Way Elementary School
Miami, Florida

Dear Mr. Logan,

I want to thank you for your kindness in giving Mr. Brown
and me of your time and interest when we visited your school.
It was a privilege to see your program in action, and a most
valuable experience for us. I only wish I could have gone to a
school like yours when I was young.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,



BOARD OF EDUCATION CITY OF NEW YORK DIVISION OF ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS
110 LIVINGSTON STREET, BROOKLYN, N. Y. 11201 UI. 8-1000

Truda T. WeD
ACTING ASSOCIATE SUPERINTENDENT

Miss Betty Adams
Assistant Principal.
Coral. Way Elementary School
Miami, Florida

Dear Miss Adams:

I should like to express my sincere thanks to you
for your gracious hospitality on the occasion of my recent
visit to the Coral. Way Bilingual School.

I enjoyed seeing the program in action, and learned
a great deal. I know how inconvenient it is at times to
have visitors disrupt one's busy schedule, but you have so
much to show and to be proud of in Coral Way.

Best wishes for your continued success, and again,
my very deep thanks for your kindness.

Yours very sincerely,

iLS : at

)eceniber 7, 1964

1
)SE L. SCHWAB

Assistant Superintendent

Helene M. Lloyd
Theresa G. Rakow
Rose L. Schwab
ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENTS



BOARD OF EDUCATION ' CITY OF NEW YORK DIVISION OF ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS
110 LIVINGSTON STREET, BROOKLYN. N. Y. 11201 UI. 8.1000

L.LS :AT

i.OSE I. SCHWAB
Assistant Superintendent

Helene M. Lloyd
Theresa 0. Rakow

Trudo T. Weil Rose L. Schwab
ACTING ASSOCIATE SUPERINTENDENT ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENTS

December 7, 1964

Mr. Joseph Lee Logan, Principal
Coral. Way Elementary School
Miami, Florida

Dear Mr. Logan:

May I express my sincere thanks for your kindness
to me on my recent visit to Miami.

I greatly enjoyed seeing the bilingual. program in
action. I had heard much about it, and what I saw exceeded
my very high expectations. You are certainly to be com-
mended; I know how much is involved in the implementation
of such a plan.

Thank you again for your kind hospitality, and
best wishes for the continued success of the program.

Yours very sincerely,



oweber 19, 1964

*. Paul A. Xo].rs
!4.dmuttj Izatit*t. of Technology
Puildin 20.*, c. 219
Cenbeidge, siaehuectta

Dstr r. olsret

7 meeti 7O p1a4 ViSit te IPlisal t D,e.mbsr 14-22 aM
interest in the bilingual prsj.et. This progran is b.ing

adsbistrsd in th above asnttsa.d school.

:- you arrive in '1aai if you viii call tha acheolj?T.7224..

J, r, very of ths pregr.ss ouT boys aM girls hs.v. a.!
sine. this progrs* a iiagrnatsd.

1e1o.sd you viii fir.d a brief da.eri$lcs of our organi.satonsi
is*.

SSne.r.ly 70U1$p



DEPARTMENT OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERiNG

Building 20-D Room 219

MASSACHUSETTS INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY
CAMBRIDGE 39, MASSACHUSETTS

November 16, 1964

Dr. Joe Hall, Superintendent
Dade County Public Schools
1410 N. E. 2nd Avenue
Miami, Florida 33132

Dear Dr. Hall:

Perhaps you will recall our brief correspondence last spring concerning
the programs in bilingual education you are developing.

I am writing now because I shall be in X&ami from 14-22 December to
attend the meetings of the Inter-American Society of Psychology, and
while I am there, would very much appreciate the opportunity to observe
and to hear more about the program. Would you or some member of your
staff have some time for me during that period--particularly on the
14th, 15th or 16th?

Sincerely,

Paul A. Kolers

P/dC: rp



BOARD OF EDUCATION CITY OF NEW YORK DIVISION OF ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS

110 UVINOSTON STREET. IROOKIXN. N. Y. 11201 UL 8-1000

Helene M. Lloyd
Theresa 0. Rakow

Truda 1. W&I Rose L. Schwab
ACTINO ASSOCIATE SUPERINTENDENT ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENTS

December 7, 1964

:4r. Joseph Lee Logan, Principal
Coral. -1ay Elementary School
Miami, Florida

Dear Mr. Logan:

May I express my sincere thanks for your kindness
to me on my recent visit to Miami.

I greatly enjoyed seeing the bilingual program in
action. I had heard much about it, and what I saw exceeded
my very high expectations. You are certainly to be com-
mended; I know how much is involved in the implementation
of such a plan.

Thank you again for your kind hospitality, and
best wishes for the continued success of the program.

Yours very sincerely,

c

ROSE L. SCHWAB
Assistant Superintendent

LL S : AT
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Mr. Joseph Lee L o g a n
c/o Coral ay Elementary School

1950 S. W. 13th Avenue
Miami, Florida
US A

Dear Mr. Logan:

A few weeks ago I have returned from my study trip through the

United States of America to my office in Berlin. The various im-.

prossiona are not yet worked up, all the material and papers that
I have brought along or received by mail, have not even been
read.

ut I already know that it will be absolutely impossible to expres8
my warmest thanks in an adequate way to all those who were so
helpful to prepare and carry out my trip. In each state of the
USA, that I was able to visit, I have got valuable stimulations,
I had important conversations with many experts, and I received
so much hospitality.

So I have 'to 'beg your appreciation that I am only ab]. to express
my cordial thanks by this way. My travel through the United States
was an extremely interesting and exciting experience, tãt I shall
never forgot, and was only made possible by so much help and
friendship.

Please do not hesitate 'to write to me when you intend o come to
ermany or whenever I can be of any service to you.

With kind regards

sincerely yours,

4e
(Annelies Hoppe)

1ith seperate mail I am going to deliver some material and I hope
it will be of some interest for you.

1111 you please give my best regards and my warmest thanks also
o Mrc. Betty Adams.

A 4. 1O. 6. 63

BRLIN-CHARLOTTENIiURC. DEN 31 Naj 1965
POSTANSCHR!FT IO BRUN 1

BREDTSCHNEIDERSTRASSE !. (ECK! MESSEIAMM)
TELEFON 310

(gil) (rn., In Innb,rI,b



PRESIDENTI

EARL MARTIN
SUNSET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
BIOS SUNSET SOULEVARD
OKLAHOMA CITY, OMLA. 73120

PRESIDENT-ELECT1

JULIANNA SOUDREAUX
DIR., KDGN.PRIMARY DEPT.
703 CARODELET STREET
NEW ORLEANS. LOUISIANA

VICE-PRESIDENT:

MRS. ILA N. NIXON
LAXEW000 SCHOOL
1300 EAST AVONDALE STREET
NORTH LITTLE ROCK. ARKANSAS

S 2CR ETA N Y I

DON MICHAEL
MECANDLESS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL.
700 NORTH SAKES
HUTCHINSON, KANSAS 67501

TREASURER:

0. W. ISILL) FISHER
weEr HANDLEY SCHOOL
2749 PUTNAM
FORT WORTH. TEXAS 76112

outk Cciitka DteL
ASSOCIATION OF ELEMENTARY SCHOOL PRINCIPALS

evrtteetk _AtutuaQ Coiecnce

OFFICEFOS OF S.CD.
I96EIS6 May 10, 1965

Mr. J. L. L.gan
Principal, C.ral Way E1eentary Sch..1
1950 S. W. 13th. St.
)lia*i, fl..rida

Dear Mr. L.gan:

Our visit in yew bi-lingual ech..l was very
interesting t. us and we pr.fited such fr.m it. I
t..k n.te. absut teaching *eth.ds, the library,
the g..d winere sf y.ur pupils, and ther things.

The refreshments and que stun-an swer perisd
suited sw needs. It was with happiness that we
bserved yew efficient Assistant principal,
Betty R. Adams; she must be a delight t. have as
a helper.

Y.ur pupils were delighted when I said a few
welds in Spanish t. th. We csaplirent y.0 .n ysur
system sf teaching languages. May such ther pr.ject.
devel.p.

If y.0 r ysur assistant are ever in sw city
please visit .ur ech.sleespecially Sunset.

Y.ur. sincerely,

Princ!pai

LET'S MEET IN OKLAHOMA CITYFebruary 16, 17, 18, 1966
Home of Cowboy Hall of Fame and Western Heritage Center



IN REPLY REPER TO.

UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

DUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

Mcokee s'le..w4j
p. 0. 0237

/Iome4tmad, 9o..tda 33030
Phone 2'.'7-2083

9eb4atq /3, 1q64

Mt. Loeeph L Pnc4pa4.
Coto2 (k.iq SeJioe2

,qcoS.'i. ,3tAgjeitne
/'kami, 9Lo4i4a

cae Mt. .Coqan

CUe. woJ.d Uke. to take tIi.A. oppot.tanq to Zlzaatk.. joi fo4 pet-
.ttin M(4.4 W2UaC, O*t 4bkelI School 9e.achet to tü.e2t

.th.. Co412) CLq Schoo' on 9ekua.tq 6th.

fU4o, .4)2 qo p1eae coiwes one app4ec.aton and hank4. to
(i. Cook and .to M. I,ntoa fo4 thei..t time and conetedq t
4hown /W4d. CUaUace qo*t ootpwg.eam..

We fee2 that th.4. u4.t woe of q.tea.t ben4t, and we. hope that
qot w.d2 have he oppottiuU o uijU ont 4eh00l won..

Sbice4e2'f zjO.i.td.,



POST OFFICE BOX 3621 MIAMI, FLOIJDA 33101
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DEPARTMENT OF STATE
BUREAU OF EDUCATIONAL AND CULTURAL AFFAIRS

February 11,1966

Dear Mr. Logan:

Bnclosed is the biographic data on the two Guatemalan

City Editors whose visit to your school at 1:30 pm on

Wednesday, February 16th, we arranged by telephone today.

As you can see, fr. Morales is the gentleman most

interested in the teaching of English to Spanish-speaking

children. He will be accompanied by a State Department

Escort-interpre ter.

I hope that their visit to your school shall be as

interesting for you as it will be for them.

Sincerely yours,

I
Josh. nd no
ProIjn Uff er

Miami Reeption enter



ESTADO LIBRE ASOCIADO DE PUERTO RICO

DEPARTAMENTO DE NSTRUCCION PUBLICA
OFICINA DEL .SUPERINTENDENTE DE ESCUELAS

NARANJITO, PUERTO RICO

April 26, 1967

Mr. J. L.. Logan
Principal
Coral Way Elementary School

1950 Southwest Thirteenth Avenue
Miami, florida 331k5

Dear Mr. Logan:

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you

and your staff, and in particular to Mrs. Betty B. Adams, for

your excellent hospitality.

The experience we gained throughout our visit to your school

will surely aid our English Program as a Second Language in

Puerto Rico.

Your new approach to bilingualism and team teaching gave us

a whole new vision on how to tackle team planning and coopera-

tive teaching.

The use of Audio-visuals is commendable and the creative-

ness of your students is exemplary.

Your approach on tutoring rather than on lecturing by the

teacher is worth to be tested at our level.

Vie really enjoyed our stay in Miami because you, your staff

and everyone we met made us feel at ease and at home.

Thank you for your hospitality and we sincerely hope that in

a near future we will be in the position of receiving you and. your

staff in our school district.

Truly yours,

:

Cecjlio-eo reras tiara 0
Zne Supervisor of English



ESTADO LIBRE ASOCIADO DE PUERTO RICO

DEPARTAMENTO DE JNSTRUCCON PUBLICA
OFICINA DEL SUPERINTENDENTE DE ESCUELAS

NARANJITO, PUERTO RICO

April 26, 1967

Mr. J. L. Logan
Principal
Coral Way Elementary School

1950 Southwest Thirteenth Avenue
Miami, Florida 331k5

Dear Mr. Logan:

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you
and your staff, and in particular to Mrs. Betty R. Adams, for
your excellent hospitality.

The experience we gained throughout our visit to your school
will surely aid our English Program as a Second Language in
Puerto Rico.

Your new approach to bilingualism and team teaching gave us
a whole new vision on how to tackle team planning and coopera-
tive teaching.

The use of Audio-visuals is commendable and the creative-
ness of your students is exemplary.

Your approach on tutoring rather than on lecturing by the
teacher is worth to be tested at our level.

We really enjoyed our stay in Miami because you, your staff
and everyone we met made un feel at ease and at home.

Thank you for your hospitality and we sincerely hope that in
a near future we will be in the position of receiving you and your
staff in our school district.

Truly yours,

(Y
ec.lio Co reas aa
Zne Supervisor of English



'ULVERSITY OF CALIFORNIA, LOS ANGELES

BEREELEY DAVIS U1VINE LOS ANGELES RIVERSIDE SAN DIEGO SAN FRANCISCO

A STUDY OF CIULDHOOD SCHOOLING
SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LOS ANGELES, CAIIFORNLk 90024

January 17, 1966

Mr. Lee Logan
Coral ay School
1950 S. W. 13th Avenue
Miami, Florida

Dear Mr. Logan:

This is to express my appreciation for your hospitality and
professional courtesy which you extended to me during my
visit to your school. You and your staff were most cooper-
ative in helping the study get the information which was
needed. I thoroughly enjoyed my visit in your school and
regret that I had but one day to spend there.

Please extend my appreciation to all of your staff and
especially to those teachers whose rooms I visited and to
Miss Cook, who was helpful in guiding me around.

Yours truly,

z,

Frances Klein, Ed. D.
Assistant Coordinator

FK : lb

SANTA BARBARA SANTA CRVZ
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